
 

June 26, 2025 

 

Dear Wade, 

 

I want to thank you for your visit to the Anderson Snow Senior Softball League 
games on June 24.  It was well received by our players.  Your ability to answer 
their questions and invite them to have their picture taken with you was greatly 
appreciated. 

 

I think you were amazed at the abilities of our 80+ players.  We see it every game 
so it was refreshing to see someone else’s reaction to our level of play.  I want to 
remind you that you are eligible to play and we would be glad to have you join 
our league.  It is a fun league. 

 

Personally, I was very appreciative of your comments about prostate cancer.  As 
someone who was treated for it seven years ago and is now undergoing 
treatment for a recurrence, it is a subject that is very dear to me.  We have, 
probably 15 to 20, who have had it or are undergoing treatment now.   

 

Observing you interacting with everyone, I found you to be a kind, generous and 
gracious man.  

 

 Again, thank you 

 

John “Doc” Watson 

Commissioner 


